
Land Development 
Rezoning Petition Review 

 
To:   Michael Cataldo and Claire Lyte-Graham 

From:   Robert Zink, PE   Senior Engineer-Land Development 
   704-336-5385      rzink@charlottenc.gov 
Date of Review:   May 20, 2010 

Rezoning Petition:  2010-032  The Rock Worship Center 

Existing Zoning: R-4 

Proposed Zoning: O-1(CD) 

Location:   Approximately 1.59 acres located at the intersection of Fordham Rd and 
   West Blvd 

 

Comments: 

Site plan does not conform to the PCCO plan approved in May 2009.  A plan revision must be 
submitted to Land Development for review of PCCO compliance and all other applicable 
ordinances.  

Land Development request a note be added to this plan stating “Plans must comply with the Post 
Construction Controls Ordinance.”  
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